
 

 
Dear Parents 

 
On Monday, could you provide your child with a 'bag for life' type carrier 

bag, so that they can keep their coat in it during the day. When the 
children wear their coats home, they will then be able to keep their own 

bag for life inside their smart sacks in school, overnight. Ready to use the 
next day.  

 
If you don't have a bag for life, please send one in at the earliest 

opportunity.  
 

If it is warm and they aren't wearing a coat, they can still bring in a bag, 
ready to use when they start to wear a coat.  

 

Kind Regards 
 

Mr Moir 
Headteacher  

 


